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T HEOLOGICAL SOCITET Y

A FELLOWSHIP OF WESLEYAN ARMINIAN SCHOLARS
ESTABLISHED IN 1965

WELCOME TO THE WESLEYAN THEOLOGICAL SOCIETY!

Your application for membership in the Wesleyan
Theological Society, together with your payment of
dues for the current year has been received and
processed. This is now your official notification
that all is well and that you are now a member in
active relationship at the level for which you made
application.

As a new member I am happy to send you the current
issue of the Journal herewith (unless you have pre-
viously received it).

As long as you keep your membership dues paid annu-
ally your Journal (s) will be sent each year after
publication with no additional charge. You likewise
are extended all the privileges which pertain to

the membership you hold. Please note the Bylaws in
the current issue of the Journal.

It is my sincere prayer that you will not only enjoy
the articles of each Journal, but that the fellowship
and involvement with other members of the Society
will be both stimulating and spiritually enriching.

I would like to urge you to attend every annual
meeting of the Society, announced well in advance
each year on the first Friday and Saturday of each
November .

Should you desire past issues of the Journal, please
know that they are all available at the prices given
in the current Journal. :

Please let me know of any way that I may be able to
help you. ALSO, PLEASE BE PROMPT IN SENDING ME ANY
CHANGE OF ADDRESS WHICH MAY OCCUR. It is the only
sure way of keeping our records current. Many thanks
to you for compliance with the Bylaws of the Society
as they pertain to you.

God bless you richly in the area of ministry to which

He has called you and where you presently serve %ﬁm
and your fellowmen. ,Zg/r 1 4 é;' (i ?d%éé&%lxifléi_
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